James Tuck

I am making a formal comment on the variances that the WDOE is considering for the Spokane
River. It is WDOE job to hold polluters responsible and to adhere to the Clean Water Act of 1972.
Polluters need to be held accountable and therefore industrial dischargers that release dangerous
toxins into the river should not be given a "pass" with a variance that can allow up to 5 times the
legal limit! WDOE needs a cleanup plan that holds polluters responsible. WDOE's job is to protect
the Spokane River to the highest standard possible.

Sincerely,

James E. Tuck



